
 



 



 



 



 

You have time to make your own decisions.  However, the safest time to end a 

pregnancy is within the first twelve to thirteen weeks.  In the first instance, 

you should approach a doctor, who can refer you to counselling to give you 

more time to talk and decide.  Counsellors are usually available at family 

planning clinics, abortion clinics, schools, universities and TAFEs, churches and 

private counselling rooms.  Some specific agencies are listed at the back of 

this booklet.  If your doctor will not arrange for you to see a counsellor or 

refer you to an  abortion facility, you should be referred to another doctor who 

will make the necessary arrangements. 

Those who end up most happy with the decision they made are the ones who 

thought really carefully about all the alternatives and who were not pressured 

into a decision by someone else. 

Some women, even though they wish to be pregnant, may consider a 

termination of pregnancy under medical supervision if the foetus has severe 

abnormalities and may not survive beyond childbirth or may be severely 

disabled. 

ACT law permits termination of pregnancy under medical supervision in an 

approved facility if a doctor is satisfied that your life or physical or mental 

health is in serious danger from carrying on the pregnancy.  A medical 

practitioner must have provided you with approved information at least 72 

hours before the abortion is performed.  This information is contained on 

pages 8, 9 and 10 of this booklet. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



  



 




